
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
 

The Christian Value This Term is: We are launching our updated values so watch 

this space!! 

Message from the Head Teacher 
Welcome back to a new academic year. This term has started with great sadness as we mourn the loss of our beloved 

Queen Elizabeth II, but we look forward to what our new king will bring to us and our country. On a positive note it has been 
lovely to welcome lots of new families into our school and seeing our lovely smiling, familiar faces back with their shiny new 

shoes and uniform. Thank you all for the support you show to the school, kindest regards, 

Miss Craig 

School Day                                                               

Doors open: 8.40am until 8.55am. 
All children will finish at 3.15pm. 

                                                                      
                    
 

Autumn 1 

2022 

Pastoral System 

We pride ourselves in being equipped to offer 
emotional and wellbeing support to our 
children. If you feel that your child needs further 
support, please contact Miss Craig: 
headteacher@tittensor.staffs.sch.uk or via Dojo. 

 
Don’t forget to complete your times 

tables using Times Tables Rock Stars.  

It is a fantastic App for learning 

multiplication facts, (Extra Dojos are 

given to children who use this app 

regularly). 

 

Staffing 
Class 1: Miss Peddie/Miss Keeling/Miss Higgs/Mrs 

Moorcroft 
Class 2: Miss Turner/Miss Hardy 

Class 3: Mr Allen/Mrs Glen 
Forest School 

Mrs James 
Catering 

Mrs Griffiths/Mrs Jinks 
Before/After School 

Miss Lockett/Mrs Casey/Miss Higgs 
Site Supervisor 

Mr Scothern 

mailto:headteacher@tittensor.staffs.sch.uk


 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Mystery Readers 

If you would like to surprise your child by being a 
mystery reader please speak to your child’s class 
teacher. 
You can come in and read a short story, poem or 
an extract from a children’s book that you enjoy.  
A great way to help children to become excited 
about reading! 

Dates for your diary!  

Please note that these dates may change for 

unforeseen reasons or added to – to keep up to date 

with changes and additions please see the class Dojo 

and school website app (Tittensor First School) where 

you can access the parent diary and news updates. 

27.9.22 PTFA AGM in school- 6.30pm 

27.9.22 Olympian Athlete visit 

10.10.22 Hello Yellow Day 

20.10.22 Parent’s Evening 

21.10.22 INSET Day 

WC:24.10.22 -
28.10.22 

Half Term 

10.11.22 Class 3 Remembrance Assembly 

11.11.22 Class 3 Bikeability 

23.11.22 Y2 SATs Information Meeting 

5.12.22 Christmas Film Night 

7.12.22 Christmas Dinner and Jumper 
Day 

8.12.22 Christingle Service 

9.12.22 PTFA Christmas Fair 

12.12.22 Class 1 and Class 2 Nativity 2pm 

14.12.22 Class 1 and Class 2 Nativity 
9.15am 

14.12.22 Termly reports out 

15.12.22 End of term service St.Lukes 

16.12.22 Christmas Party Day 

 
Your PTFA needs you! 
Come and join our wonderful PTFA. 

There is so much we couldn’t do without their 
support. 

Lots of events to get involved with. Something 
for everyone. Even during these testing times 
the PTFA are still looking at fundraising ideas. 
Please remember to use Amazon Smile. Select 

Tittensor First school as your designated 
charity: 

 
smile.amazon.co.uk 

 

Extreme Reads! 

Miss Turner would like children to send in 

photographs of them reading in an usual place or in an 

unusual position. 

Please send them by Dojo. 

The most inventive place to read will receive a prize! 

           

‘Even the wisest mind has something yet to learn.’ 

- George Santayana 

Term Dates 2022/23 

Please see our website for the academic term 

dates: 

www.tittensor.staffs.sch.uk/parents/term-

dates 

 

 
School Website 

All information about our school can be 
found on our school website: 

https://www.tittensor.staffs.sch.uk/ 
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